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South Hadley Electric Light Department

Minutes of the Meeting of September 1, 2015

Present: Anne Awad, Kurt Schenker

The meeting convened at 7:35 PM in the town Auditorium of the Town Hall for the purpose of joining
the Select Board to fill the vacancy on the South Hadley Electric Light Board. Posted to meet in the
Select Board Room, it was moved, with posted notice, to the Auditorium due to the large audience and
public interest in the topic.

Candidates who had submitted interest statements gave brief presentations. Questions were asked of
the candidates. After a number of votes, the two Boards elected Dan Whitford to fill the seat of the
position recently held by Christine Archambault.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.




